
Testimony of the Board of Pharmacy 
 

Before the  
Senate Committee on Commerce and Consumer Protection 

Thursday, April 13, 2023 
10:00 a.m. 

Conference Room 229 and Videoconference 
 

On the following measure: 
G.M. 619, SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION  

TO THE BOARD OF PHARMACY,  
GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE, PATRICK ADAMS,  

FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 06-30-2027 
 
Chair Keohokalole and Members of the Committee: 

 My name is James Skizewski, and I am the Executive for the Board of Pharmacy 

(Board).  The Board supports the confirmation of Mr. Adams’ reappointment to the 

Board as a licensee member. 

Mr. Patrick fully understands his role and the various responsibilities of being a 

member.  He is currently serving as the Vice-Chair of the Board and has attended 21 of 

25 meetings since he joined the Board in 2020. 

He is familiar with the purpose of the Board and the Department.  His current 

experience as a pharmacist will only serve to enhance his knowledge, making him an 

invaluable member for this Board. As a past member of the Board, Mr. Patrick is fully 

aware of the commitment required to serve on a board and is willing to again contribute 

unselfishly. 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony in strong support of the 

reappointment of Mr. Patrick to the Board of Pharmacy. 

 



GM-619 

Submitted on: 3/31/2023 9:53:00 PM 

Testimony for CPN on 4/13/2023 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Testify 

Ronald Taniguchi, 

Pharm.D. 
Individual Support 

Written Testimony 

Only 

 

 

Comments:  

I support the appointment of Patrick Adams for a term on the Board of Pharmacy as a 

Pharmacist Member from the Big Island.  Mahalo   

 



GM-619 

Submitted on: 4/9/2023 8:22:52 PM 

Testimony for CPN on 4/13/2023 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Testify 

Gerard Silva Individual Oppose 
Written Testimony 

Only 

 

 

Comments:  

NO ! 

 


	GM-619_James Skizewski
	GM-619_Ronald Taniguchi, Pharm.D.
	GM-619_Gerard Silva

